
From: Desmon Yancy <Desmon.Yancy@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 3:49 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: DNC related events 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

I'm writing to inform you that I attended two DNC related events. I attended Mayor Johnson's event at 

the Adler Planetarium on 8/19 and Gov Pritzker's event at the Salt Shed on 8/20.  

  

Feel free to reach out if you need any additional information. 

  

Best, 

  

Desmon Yancy 

  

 

 


